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Recipients of Queen’s Platinum Jubilee pins honoured and celebrated by Halton 
Healthcare Hospital Foundations 

  
Halton Healthcare volunteers, staff and physicians who were honoured with Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee pins were celebrated at a small reception on October 13, recognizing 
their significant contributions and service to their community.   
  
The Canadian Platinum Jubilee pin was created to mark the 70th anniversary year of 
the late Queen Elizabeth II’s accession to the throne.   
  
Halton Healthcare and the three foundations, Georgetown Hospital Foundation, Milton 
District Hospital Foundation, Oakville Hospital Foundation, along with hospital and 
foundation board members, were in attendance to extend their heartfelt thanks and 
congratulations to the 26 Halton recipients who work in service to Halton Healthcare.  
  
“Each person presented with this honour represents the excellence and perseverance 
of our healthcare system,” said Sandra Taylor, Executive Director, Georgetown Hospital 
Foundation. “Through the challenges we’ve faced the past few years, these individuals 
have continued to support our hospital and our community. We owe them immense 
gratitude.”  
  
These recipients personify service and duty, and were nominated for their important 
contributions to the Halton community.  

 

Listed below are the recipients: 
 
Cindy McDonell, Senior VP Clinical Operations 
Joan Jickling, Senior Vice President, Patient Engagement and Chief Nursing Officer 
Letitia McDougall, Director, Quality and Patient Relations 
Dr. Craig Carson, Associate Chief of Staff 
Mandy Armstrong, Chair, Georgetown Hospital Foundation Board of Directors 
Heather Kaufman, former Chair, Georgetown Hospital Foundation Board of Directors 
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